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NIAGARA AREA BUSINESS ASSOCIATION AWARDS $500 SCHOLARSHIP 
TO NHS STUDENT 

 
NIAGARA, WISCONSIN (August 1, 2018) The Niagara Area Business Association (NABA) recently 
awarded Casey Antonissen with a $500.00 scholarship to help in his efforts in attaining a degree 
in Mechanical Engineering at Northern Michigan University.  
 
Students who applied for the scholarship submitted essays explaining what their future plans 
were along with their transcripts. Finalists were awarded points based on their essay, filling out 
the application correctly, and their transcripts.   

Members from the Niagara Area Business Association reviewed the applications and selected a 
winner. “Supporting our students supports our community,” said Daniel Freeman, President of 
NABA, “We wish Casey the best of luck at Northern Michigan University. His application was 
very compelling and we are proud to support this next chapter in his life.” 



 

  




